
1-22-10 Letter in Support of ICC Complaint

Send an automatic email to the Honorable Luis Moreno-Ocampo stating your support
for the Complaint filed with the ICC against George Bush, et al.

  

Or, send one by postal mail to the address that follows.  See the example of the letter below.

  

The Honorable Luis Moreno-Ocampo 
Office of the Prosecutor 
International Criminal Court 
Post Office Box 19519 
2500 CM, The Hague 
The Netherlands 

  

Dear Mr. Moreno-Ocampo,

  

I am writing to support the Complaint against U.S. citizens George W. Bush, Richard Cheney,
Donald Rumsfeld, George Tenet, Condoleeza Rice, and Alberto Gonzales (the “Accused”) for
their criminal policy 
and practice of “extraordinary rendition” perpetrated upon about 100 human beings, and I
strongly encourage you to obtain international arrest warrants for the accused. As a U.S. citizen
I realize that the failure to do so sets a precedent for the continuation of this practice now or
sometime in the future.

  

Thank you,

  

Rev. Robert Bossie, SCJ
8th Day Center for Justice
205 W. Monroe St., Suite 500
Chicago IL 60606-5062
312-641-5151
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http://salsa.democracyinaction.org/o/1170/p/dia/action/public/?action_KEY=2121
http://salsa.democracyinaction.org/o/1170/p/dia/action/public/?action_KEY=2121
http://www.8thdaycenter.org  
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